May 9, 2008



Kevin Dietly

20 Minot Avenue

Acton, MA  01720
Dear Chautauqua Sailors,

Those of you with Lightnings (or that wish you had one) are again welcome to join us for some competitive sailing this summer.  We will have boats on the course every weekend and would love to have others join in.  We would particularly like to have some of our day-sailing Lightnings try a few races, even if they don’t have the newest sails or a world-class crew (yet).

We do have crewing opportunities among the various Lightning families, so if you or someone you know is interested in learning how to fly a spinnaker or to do deck work, the Lightning is your boat.  That said, please forward this letter to anyone you know that might have a similar interest. 

We encourage anyone who is interested in racing to join or renew membership in the Yacht Club www.chautauquayc.org (still the best deal on the Grounds) and come on out.  Three or more boats will count as an official race according to the club rules.

I think there is a strong future for the Lightning at Chautauqua, given its rich history, its value as a family boat, and its performance.  The boat provides an excellent platform for learning and I’m encouraged to see the sailing center moving to add Lightnings into its program. 

If you have any questions or want to discuss Lightning opportunities, please call, e-mail me, or stop by the cottage.  My contact information is below.  Thanks again to the CYC Board for their support of our efforts and be sure to join up to cover the costs of racing and club social events.

Looking forward to summer,

Kevin Dietly - Lightning 9402

After June 27:

23 Ramble Avenue

357-2456

In the meantime:

kdietly@nbenvironmental.com
508-932-8255 (cell)

